Hi Mort,
I sent an email to Cam, but your email bounced. It said
"Dear Cam,

The IEEE LI Section ExCom has approved and given us the go ahead with
the First Blind Flight by Doolittle at Mitchell Field.

I did get your email permission, but I guess we need something more
formal. See attached for examples.

Please send a letter of permission to place the IEEE milestone plaque
on your site, if the milestone is approved, to:

Jesse Taub
115 Northgate Cir
Melville NY 11747-3045"

- Regards,

Susan

---------------------------------------------
Susan Frank, PhD
IEEE LI Section Chair
chairman@ieee.li
http://www.IEEE.LI
-----------------------------
